



Head Teacher: Miss T M Peters

Friday 21st September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Class Assembly

Well done to Year 6 for their assembly on the Kingdom of God. The message that the Kingdom of God is for everyone is a message that we all should remember, especially when we relate to others, before we pass judgement and criticise others. **Year 5 will share their assembly with us on the 28**th of September.

Curriculum Meetings

Many thanks for all the parent and carers that attended the meetings to find out what the children are learning this term.

Fortnite

It has been a popular craze for some time, but it has come to our attention that children in **ALL** classes are accessing the game. Fortnite is rated 12+, and this is for obvious reasons. Inappropriate behaviour including conversations with violent content have been over heard, and when questioned, children reply they are talking about Fortnite. Please be mindful of the content of such games, and the ease of accessibility when children are playing online with strangers, portraying themselves as friends. It is your responsibility to safeguard your child when they are playing online, and are also responsible for their online actions, if you have given them permission. The safety and wellbeing of our children is our top priority. If you would like any further advice on this, please speak to a member of staff or alternatively speak with Katie Potts, E-Safety officer for Islington when she visits on the 7th November at parents evening.

Questionnaires

Many thanks for the 57 Homework Consultation forms that were returned this week. The results of the questionnaire will be reported home in a letter next week.

Jeans for Genes

Many thanks for the children that donated money for Genetic Disorders UK. So far we have raised £105 but any further donations can be brought to the school office.

Fr Millico

We received some sad news on Wednesday from Fr Millico, our new parish priest. His father passed away suddenly and he has returned to Italy to be with his family. We want to convey our condolences to both Fr Millico and his family, and ask you for your prayers during this difficult time.

Macmillan Coffee Morning

All are welcome to join us at 10am on Friday the 28th for a coffee morning in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support. Please bring in donations to the school office.





Head Teacher: Miss T M Peters

Well done to our Year 3's

Well done to Lara, Millie, Jakub, Florence, Jimmy and Albert and their mums and dads for taking part in a race for life to support Cancer research. They all did a 5k Muddy assault course and raised £1000!!



PTA NEWS

Green Coins @ Waitrose Bloomsbury AND Waitrose King's Cross branches

10 days to go only to get as many tokens as possible.

Please don't forget you can drop them at the school office if you don't feel like walking to these Waitrose branches.

A warm thank you to the few families who brought loads of token - but we still need more!!!

And don't stop there - we're in Waitrose Angel in October!

The more green coins, the more money we will raise!!!

Wanted: Parent Reps!

We need parents reps for Reception - Year 2 - Year 3 - Year 5 - Year 6. The role consists in keeping the parents list up-to-date on Classlist (which is compliant with the new GDPR regulations) and to relay event for each school year.

Please speak to Marthe Danzin or Ms. C. McGuinness.

Cake Sales

Year 1: Thursday 11 October

Year 4: Thursday 8th November

As usual it will take place in Junior Playground from 3.00 to 3.30pm





Head Teacher: Miss T M Peters

Second hand uniform

We have sold out infant and junior school bags - as well as tie and PE -shirts (except size 22 and 24). We have still jumpers, cardigans and jackets with school logo as well as uniform dresses, skirts, trousers, shorts and PE bottoms (shorts and tracksuits). Just email what you need to Marthe Danzin on Classlist

(www.classlist.com, click on Find my school - Type in: St Peter and St Paul Clerkenwell. If you can find the school please drop us a line at PTA Org <stpeterandstpaulschoolpta@gmail.com > and you will directly receive an invitation)

Wednesday word

The Church teaches that we grow in the love of God through serving each other. "Jesus leads us to go out from ourselves more and more, to give ourselves and to serve others." Pope Francis

Have a good weekend Yours Sincerely T Peters Miss T Peters Head Teacher